
Welcome to another Friday update on a Monday.
 
Another good week last week where we saw brick pavers getting installed on the west side of
the 300 block.  Asphalt was installed in the area adjacent of the new curb and gutter.
 
The look ahead:
 

·         Installers will continue on the west side of the 300 block with brick pavers
·         Asphalt work will finish on the west side and begin prepping for the east side including

the trench across Burleson
·         Sawcutting along the west side of the 400 block along the curb and gutter may start

later this week resulting in the lane being closed.
 
Once the work moves to the 400 block for sidewalk demolition (possibly next week 5\28) a
detour map and route will be posted both to this email group as well as on the City’s social
media platforms.
 
As always contact me with any concerns or questions.
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
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